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Aloha Council Members 

I am summiting testimony for EBD-40. 

As a member or Kaupo Community Association and decent of Kaupo Maui, It was my 
view as this Historical site/building know as Kaupo School was not demolished. I have 
visited the site and attended many meeting of Kaupo Community Association that met 
my personal approval of the process in restoring the Kaupo School. It is unfortunate that 
this situation has come to a stop work and hopefully today concerns will be answered for 
clarity 

I am not the expert but felt that everything was taken step by step in the process. 
Countless community meeting, plans drawn and more so when attending the last 
scheduled meeting, documentation was on hand with pictures of boards that needed 
replacing and oblivious to a person of no expertise. 
Today we can all come together to see how this project can continue due to the overall 
benefit that will be for the Community of Kaupo. 

Mahalo, 

ie Kamal Carroll 
2/6/2020 
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